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Dear Madam/Sirs: 

 

Re: Newfoundland Power Inc. – 2022 Capital Budget Application – Consumer Advocate’s 

Requests for Information CA-NP-117 to CA-NP-175 and Request to Amend Schedule – To 

Parties – Additional RFIs Permitted  

 

This is further to the Board’s letter to the parties of August 25, 2021 requesting comments on whether some 

or all of the Consumer Advocate’s Requests for Information (RFIs) CA-NP-117 to CA-NP-175 filed on 

August 20, 2021 should be permitted and the Consumer Advocate’s request to amend the schedule to enable 

Newfoundland Power to provide responses to the RFIs.  

 

Newfoundland Power advised on August 27, 2021 that, in its view, the Board has the authority to issue 

additional RFIs and that it is agreeable to responding to the additional RFIs filed by the Consumer Advocate. 

In relation to the amendment of the schedule Newfoundland Power advised that it would require 

approximately two weeks to respond to the RFIs. Hydro did not have any comments. 

 

The Board will permit the filing of the additional RFIs by the Consumer Advocate and sets Tuesday, 

September 14, 2021 as the filing date for responses.  

 

Board counsel will contact the parties early next week to discuss further changes to the schedule as required.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cheryl Blundon, Board Secretary by email, 

cblundon@pub.nl.ca or telephone 709-726-8600. 
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Sincerely, 

 
 

SK/cj 
 
ecc Newfoundland Power Inc. 

Liam O’Brien, E-mail: lobrien@curtisdawe.com 

NP Regulatory, E-mail: regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com 

Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro 

NLH Regulatory, E-mail: NLHRegulatory@nlh.nl.ca 

Consumer Advocate 

Bernard M. Coffey, Q.C., E-mail: berncoffey@gmail.com 

Stephen Fitzgerald, E-mail: sfitzgerald@bfma-law.com 

Sarah Fitzgerald, E-mail: sarahfitzgerald@bfma-law.com 
Bernice Bailey, E-mail: bbailey@bfma-law.com 

 


